U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH LABORATORIES

Rockville, MD 20852 R32

October 8, 1982

Mr. Irwin Spickler

Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Irv,

As a response to Task Order No. 1 of Interagency Agreement No.
NRC-03-81-099, enclosed find reviews of the procedures proposed by
utilities in their emergency plans to consider meteorological condi-
tions at the Zion, St. Lucie, Diablo Canyons and Fermi sites.

Sincerely,
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/ ,
Isaac Van der Hoven
Air Resources Laboratories

Enclosures as stated
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